

SHIRLEY WARREN PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL Warren Crescent, Shirley Warren, Southampton, SO16 6AY

Telephone: (023) 80773975

Email: head@shirleywarren.co.uk

Head of Shirley Warren Learning Campus: Mrs Alison Mann

10th September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

We would like to thank you for being so supportive during this time. We have really enjoyed seeing you all again after such a long time.

Our staff have also appreciated the emails and messages giving us feedback regarding the arrangements in place for the start and end of the day. It has been lovely to have positive feedback as we work to continually improve our arrangements.

I am writing today to let parents know that we are making changes to the arrangements for the collection of Year 5C and 5M and Year 6G and 6A. This is to try and resolve the problem regarding congestion by the car park inner gates.

Changes:

• We will let parents in one year at a time to collect their children. We will let Year 5C and Year 5 M parents in first, followed by parents of Year 6G and Year 6A.

Reminders

- Please can parents follow the one way system to the top playground by walking up the ramp and then back down the steps.
- Please ask you children to wait with their teacher until you have collected them directly
- Please can parents then leave the school site as this avoids parents gathering

If parents of Year 6 wish their children to walk home please contact the school to discuss this. Only once this has been agreed can we let children walk home.

Thank you again for all your continued support during this time.

Best wishes

Mrs Mann









